
 

RICHARD TURFREY 

10 JOLLY SAILOR YARD 

WELLS NEXT THE SEA 

NR231LA 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to you to object to the above application for a premises license. 

I am a long standing resident of the east end in Wells Next The Sea. 

Having lived in the east end of Wells for the last eight years I have grown to understand the significance of 

this tranquil environment within the town and the importance of its preservation for future generations to 

come. 

This part of the town has remained very much unchanged for the last 600 years with an ancient fishing fleet 

that still remains today and nearly 400 years of harbour commissioners that have helped to protect this 

historic place. 

 

Public Nuisance  

1. Public Nuisance. 

All drinking establishments are unavoidably noisy and therefore the addition of a licensed premises will 

change the above mentioned environment forever and this is an absolute fact that can not be denied. 

A different type of human traffic with a different requirement will be visiting this area for the first time as a 

result of the premises license and this will irrevocably change this historic environment in a detrimental way 

forever after being protected for so long. 

There is no doubt that the permanent residents that are living directly opposite and within a stones throw 

will be unavoidably effected by the inevitable noise and comings and goings of a licensed premises in an 

environment that has never been accustomed to one; there quiet enjoyment will be lost forever and the 

tranquil environment that has been enjoyed in this part of the town for hundreds of years will be lost. 

 

It must be noted that there are also many issues with public safety , and although they are mainly concerned 

with the planning department and highways they should not be overlooked as they are a very real and likely 

concern. 

 

Richard Turfrey 


